P1l – week beginning 13.10.14     
We were busy completing work tasks this week for Parent’s night/afternoon. We have built up a collection of our best work.
We wrote our very own “Once upon a time” stories by thinking of good ideas, sounding out words and remembering finger spaces in our writing.
Our Primary 7 buddies read three brilliant children’s books to us – we really enjoyed hearing them read and we got to take all three books home as part of our book bags. Here are the three books we explored.
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